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15 April 2025 
 
Tom Haines-Sutherland  
Manager – Infrastructure Services 
90 Besgrove Street 
Rosebud VIC 3939 
 
Email – tom.haines-sutherland@mornpen.vic.gov.au  
 
Dear Tom, 
 
Subject: McCrae Landslide Board of Inquiry RFI 

I refer to the Safer Local Roads Contract CN 1218 (Contract) between Mornington Peninsula 
Shire Council (Council) and Downer EDI Works Pty Ltd (Downer) and the request for information 
to support the McCrae Landslide Board of Inquiry received at on 14th April 2025.  
 
Due to the short response timeframe, Downer have not been able to undertake a comprehensive 
review of the potential material available.  Downer is providing information identified relating the 
request on the basis that the information will be used for the prescribed purpose.   
 
The information in the attached table details on Penny Lane, Margaret Street, Viewpoint Road, 
Prospect Hill Road and the Eyrie in the suburb of McCrae for the revised dates.  
 
The attached table provides: 

� Activity 
� Location Road – (road and GPS Lat,Long) 
� Date Completed 
� Description of the Works 

 
Should you require further information, please contact me. 

Regards, 

Andrew Youngman 
Commercial Director, Maintenance and ITS  
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